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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

4th July 2025 

Dear Parents, 

With the end of year approaching, we are very happy to share our class teachers for the next 

academic school year 25/26. We are very pleased to have Mrs Namur back from maternity and to 

be able to keep Mr Searby and Mrs Wilkes. We would also like to welcome Miss Ornsby who is a 

new teacher starting with us in September. 

September Classes 

Nursery Lead – Mrs Johnson 

Reception 1 class – Mrs Carrington and Mrs Nicklin 

Reception 2 class – Mrs Robinson and Miss Evison 

Year 1 – Miss Bunn 

Year 1 – Miss Scott 

Year 2 – Mrs White 

Year 2 - Mrs Wilkes 

Year 3/4 – Mr Searby 

Year 3/4 – Miss Ornsby 

Year 3/4 – Mrs Forman 

Year 5/6 – Mrs Wardle 

Year 5/6 – Miss Appleby and Mrs Orhan 

Year 5/6 – Mrs Namur and Mrs Stanforth  

All the children met their new teacher in their new classroom this morning. We have our open 

evening on Wednesday 9th July where you can visit their current teacher and their new teacher.  

Your child’s statutory end of year data will be sent to you on Tuesday 8th July.  

Thank you  

T Storr 

Principal 

 


